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We are so grateful to all who shared and supported our giving 
campaign The Missing Piece in Peacebuilding. We are looking 
forward with excitement to updating you on new endeavors and 
upgrades, like the Global Women's Peace Network local hubs. 
Everything we do for the women working for peace in their lives, 
families, and communities is made possible by friends like you!   
  
Be sure to stay in touch via our website, social media, and email 
newsletter the Logic of Love News. 2024 is going to be incredible!   
  

 

 

Our Contact Information 
Women's Federation for World Peace 
USA 
481 8th Avenue, Suite 608 
New York, NY 10001 
(212) 302-8837 
www,wfwp,us 

 

    

 

  

 
 


